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Department of. the Air Force -
USAF Regional Hospital Eglin
ATTN: ' Col . Self, Hospital Commander

_

- Eglin Air Force Base, FL 32542

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 09-17214-01/83-01

Thank you for your letter of February 10, 1983, informing us of steps you have
.taken to correct the violations concerning activities under NRC License
No. 09-17214-01 brought to your attention in our letter of January 27, 1983. We
will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

a.7d Materials Safety Programs

bec: Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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